										8.5.24
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Your child will take their SATs tests next week from Monday May 13th. 
The timetable is as follows:
	Date
	Subject
	Test papers

	Monday 13 May
	English grammar, punctuation and spelling
	Paper 1: Questions Paper 2: Spelling

	Tuesday 14 May
	English reading
	English reading

	Wednesday 15 May
	Mathematics
	Paper 1: Arithmetic Paper 2: Reasoning

	Thursday 16 May
	Mathematics
	Paper 3: Reasoning



The children will complete each test during the mornings and we try to ensure that the tests are completed in a comfortable environment and that the children are as relaxed as possible. The children have done lots of preparation and they have said to us that they are keen to now get on with it and show us what they know. We know that these tests are just a snapshot of how amazing your child is!
We will provide them with breakfast when they arrive at school each morning. 
We wish all of our children the very best of luck and all we ask is that they give it their best shot. They will certainly have a relaxed day on Friday 17th May!
Very best wishes
Mrs Maskell
